(308) 522.7378

1 SAFETY CONSULTANTS

Post Office Box 22071
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33315

April 12, 197h

Hingfebh,_ Ina,
P4 J}fhﬁ& 1102
DAdM'{61a; Beach, -Florida 3341

With relferance ko my visit to your plant and subsequent visit to two
reataurenta whara '"micon Yinits nre now in operation, I wish to report
the fnllowing obhservantions:

1. 'Tha Willinm-Stieger Oceupational Safety & Health Act, known as OSHA,
doas not racommend nr disapprove products.

2. At a meatine with Mr, Jack MeKichan, Industrial Hygenist for the
South Florida 05HA Arena Diractor's 0ffice, the clay product of the
Allonhense groun which {n the heart of the Humicon Unit was noted as
being non-toxic, nand tharefore not in violation of any OSHA Health

Standafds.

3. At the anme mantinpg, Mr. Ray Hnrvey, OSHA Senior Compliance Offigfr
for this nraa obnarvad the construction of the Humicon Unit ‘and coul®d,
rfind no violation of the O5HA Safety Standards..

In view of the faect that Humicon Units have no moving parts, exude no
fumes, are light wnight and properly installed where employees will not
bump their hends on them, we have no recourse but to state that Humicon
Unit poses no safaty or hanlth hazards, and this opinion is reflected

also by the aforementioned OSHA officials.

Yo are Impressed with the high quality and potential of this unit inm
improving our way of lirfe and wish you well.

Very t youra,
57,

Al St. Hilnire
Proesident

ASH ima



